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¶ From Little Things…. 

 
 
The Yarra Foundation is very proud to be working with the YVG Fine Arts department to commission 
Simon Normand (YOG 1980) to be this year’s Artist in Residence.  Simon will create a series of large 
steel eels, patterned with Wurundjeri totems, to stand outside the new Fine Arts building at 
Yarra.  Simon recently came to Yarra to discuss the project with Year 9 Architecture students.  We 
look forward to the artworks being unveiled in Luk (eel migration) season in March 2023. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Gary Pratt 
President, Yarra Foundation 
E: foundation@yvg.vic.edu.au 
 

         
 

The Yarra Foundation is a group of proud volunteer current parents, past parents and Yarra Old 
Grammarians (YOGs), who are passionate about fast tracking the School’s development.  We 
welcome anyone to join us to benefit all in our community.  For further information about the 
Foundation: www.yvg.vic.edu.au/Foundation   
  

Please enjoy our Yarra Foundation video HERE 
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